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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan, and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee: 

I am writing in support of HB 2005 to ban the sale, manufacture, and importing of 

undetectable ghost guns. I am a father to two young adults and I've lived in Oregon 

since 1996. I fear for the safety of my children and my community. These guns may 

be in the hands of those who could not pass a background check so they purchase 

either a 3D printer or find someone who is making these guns in large amounts. As 

you know, there is not way to trace them. I ask you to pass this bill and don't allow 

more of these guns to hit the streets of our cities. There is no putting the horse back 

in the barn if we let this continue unchecked. 

Thank you, Jon Wexler 


